Bentley Memorial Library 206 Bolton Center Road Bolton, CT 06043 860-646-7349 / Fax 860-649-9059 Bentley@biblio.org September 1, 2020 Volume 6 Issue 9.0

town.boltonct.org/library

We're Open by Appointment - Give Us a Call!

Note: We will be **CLOSED** for Labor Day, Monday, Sept. 7.

WE'RE HIRING!

Library Assistant II

The town of Bolton is currently accepting applications for the **Library Assistant II** position at Bentley Memorial Library. The Library Assistant II works 25 hours per week during library operating hours, and the position belongs to the town's Non-Supervisor's Union (Local 1303-331). Full pay for the position is currently \$27.63/hour, with new hires starting at 90 percent of that full rate and stepping upward over the course of 12 months. See the town's website at http://town.boltonct.org/employment for a complete job description and application. Applications are due by 12:00 p.m. EDT on Friday, Sept. 18, 2020. EOE/AA.

Library Pages

The town of Bolton is currently accepting applications for up to two part-time **Library Page** positions at Bentley Memorial Library. Each page will work two evenings (Monday through Thursday) from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. and every other Saturday from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Pay will be \$12.00 per hour. Applicants must be at least 16 years of age. Job description and application forms are available on the town website at http://town.boltonct.org/employment or by calling the selectmen's office at 860-649-8066 x6111.

Library Substitutes

The Town of Bolton is currently accepting applications for on-call **Library Substitute** positions at Bentley Memorial Library. This is a year-round, on-call position with no regular hours. Pay will be \$12.50 per hour. See the town's website at http://town.boltonct.org/employment for a complete job description and application. Position(s) open until filled. EOE/AA.

We Will Resume Charging Late Fees OCTOBER 1

The month of September would be a great time to 'clean house' and return any overdue library items, while we are <u>not</u> charging late fees. All returns must be made to the outside book drop, after which they are taken into quarantine for one week before being checked in here. Beginning Oct. 1 we will backdate returns so that you are never charged for the quarantine period.

New Titles on OverDrive

Remember to check in regularly with <u>OverDrive</u> for free downloadable ebooks and audiobooks; new titles are being added to the collection throughout the month. So far for September, 16 new ebook titles and three new audiobook titles have been made available.

LAST CONCERT OF THE SUMMER!

On the Bolton Town Green Gazebo across from the library

Night Shift Band

Wednesday, Sept. 2, from 6:00 to 7:30 p.m.

<u>Social Distancing Guidelines:</u> • Masks are required • Keep your blankets 15 feet apart • 100 people maximum • No public bathrooms available; plan accordingly. Current executive orders from the governor must be followed in regard to social distancing and outdoor events, or the Summer Concert Series will be canceled!

The Summer Concert Series is brought to you by the Bolton Recreation Department. Check their <u>webpage</u> for any weather related cancellations/postponements.